
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Dec. 11th, 2023 

 
Good morning Carson. Tis the season for winter break and rest but in the 
meantime to spread some positivity we’ve got two athletes to highlight this 
week from Carson’s grade 10 boys basketball team, Kai Preto and Tyler 
Fitzgerald. Tyler’s coaches say he is a constant bright spot on the court, 
motivating and inspiring teammates with his heart and hustle. He works 
hard and uses his height to advantage. On the other hand is Kai Preto. He 
is a true team player, adapting quickly to basketball and pushing his 
teammates to be their best. They both bring so much to the game! Great 
work boys! 
 
Santa's Breakfast tickets go on sale today at lunch in front of the 
counseling  office. If you buy them ahead of time, they will be only $5!! (You 
can also purchase them at the door on Friday December 22nd, but they will 
be $7.) Gather your friends together for some fun and pancakes for that 
last day of school! 
 
The Basketball Intramurals are wrapping up this week. Today is the last 
Senior semifinal matchup, starting at 1:25 PM. Tuesday and Wednesday 
will be finals for each division, so come out and cheer on your schoolmates! 
All spectators must enter via the upstairs entrance, located on the second 
floor of the B-wing. Also, please remember there is no food or drink 
permitted in the gym, so make sure you finish your lunch before entering. 
We hope to see you there! 


